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LH-Licensing - RE: License # 20110002041

From:  "Gregory M. Sheehan" <gmsheehan@comcast.net>

To: "LH-Licensing LH-Licensing" <LH-Licensing@ci.stpaul.mn.us>
Date: 6/30/2011 1:08 PM

Subject: RE: License # 20110002041

137 Maryland Ave W

Dr. Gregory M. Sheehan

1215 Rice Street

Saint Paul, Minnesota 55117-4594
651-488-7251
gmsheehan@comcast.net

From: LH-Licensing LH-Licensing [mailto:LH-Licensing@ci.stpaul.mn.us]
Sent: Thursday, June 30, 2011 8:56 AM

To: Gregory M. Sheehan

Subject: Re: License # 20110002041

For clarification purposes, what is the business address or name of the business for the license application
you are referring to in your email.

>>> "Gregory M. Sheehan" <gmsheehan@comcast.net> 6/28/2011 9:44 AM >>>
June 28, 2011

Sirs:

| have made comment regarding single serving sales at this location on at least one prior occasion. It has
been my frequent experience that pedestrian customers consume these items on my property and litter
the empty packages. In addition, it has been both my personal experience and reported to me by my
patients that these same pedestrian customers “pan handle” immediately prior to entering the
establishment.

Personal requests to store management have been ineffective to reduce the frequency of this nuisance.

| request that sales of consumable items be restricted to packages containing not less than six (6) of the
same size and volume of materials or that any single items contain not less than one (1) liter in volume.

I welcome all new owners. | patronize local business and expect that they are good neighbors without
creating a nuisance.

Thank you for your consideration!

Dr. Gregory M. Sheehan

1215 Rice Street

Saint Paul, Minnesota 55117-4594
651-488-7251
gmsheehan@comcast.net
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